
Signing of a Memorandum Concerning the Cooperation Activities between the Research and 

Development Center for Roads and Bridges, Research and Development Agency, Ministry of Public 

Works, Indonesia (RDCRB) and the National Institute for Land and Infrastructure Management (NILIM)  

 

                          International Research Division 

 

At the 18th Conference of Research and Development of Public Works in Asia (on the theme of 

Unique Road-Policy Applied to The Regional Conditions and Issues), the National Institute for Land 

and Infrastructure Management (NILIM) and the Research and Development Center for Roads and 

Bridges, Research and Development Agency, Ministry of Public Works, Indonesia (RDCRB) signed 

a memorandum concerning the cooperation activities. 

Under this memorandum, the RDCRB and NILIM will continually share research information by, 

for example, jointly holding technical seminars and will actively exchange researchers to strengthen 

links between NILIM and Asia and to form international human networks, thereby providing 

technical supports for the growth in Asia. 

 

 

Signing of the Memorandum by Director-General Nishikawa and Director-General Sailendar 

 

 

 


